SB210 SUPPORT:
My family and | strongly support SB210!

With mail-in ballot voting, Oregon has been swapping legal, secure, timely elections for
convenience.

SB210 is a welcome move to get our election system back on track to ensure those
voting are legally qualified to do so and the number of people voting aligns with the
number of votes counted in a transparent and timely process.

Our family, as with so many of the opposition testimonies I’ve read here, have enjoyed
the convenience of mail-in ballot voting. However, many conveniences are not
necessarily the best choices for us (fast food being one of them). As a society, we’ve
succumbed to allowing the convenience of mail-in ballot voting to override the priority
of security of our election process.

We have had (and can easily return to) a proven, low tech, un-hackable, transparent,

timely election process that can be participated in by the majority of citizens. Mail-in
ballots should only be allowed for those citizens who are certifiably unable to get to a
polling site on election day.

Without a secure, transparent, timely election process, all voters are disenfranchised.

Please vote in support of SB210!

Thank you for your consideration of our perspective.



